
January 27, 2025 

 

The reason for zoning change is to provide zoning for a bar.  The purpose of this building is to be a bar 
with food in downtown Killeen.  This change will not have an impact on surrounding properties and will 
be consistent with the Future Land Use Map. 

 

Mickey Salehi, Owner 

 




